
Tom Douglas 
 
(Email Submission)

Please deny the spraying permit application for spraying Imidicloprid in our ocean. This stuff is not
only toxic to the pest but to other wildlife in the area and those beds that refrain from spraying. I
would also request a public hearing in the Seattle area where most of the oysters from these beds
are sold.
 


